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January 17, 2018 

Board of Commissioners 
Clackamas County 
Members of the Board: 

 
 Acceptance of the Oregon Department of Transportation Safe Communities Grant for 

Educational Outreach on the Transportation Safety Action Plan 
 

Purpose/ 

Outcomes 

Awarded funds will be used for educational outreach centered on the 
adoption of the new Transportation Safety Action Plan that the 
Department of Transportation is updating. 

Dollar Amount and 

Fiscal Impact 

$10,000 in awarded grant funds  

Funding Source Oregon Department of Transportation and Road Fund for match 
requirement. 

Duration 12 Months  

Previous Board 

Action 

09/24/2018: County Administration approval to apply for the grant  

Strategic Plan 

Alignment 
 Ensure safe, healthy and secure communities. 

Contact Person Joseph Marek, Traffic Engineering Supervisor x 4705.  

Contract No. SA-19-25-08 

 

The Department of Transportation and Development has recently been awarded $10,000 from 
Oregon Department of Transportation Safe Communities Grant. The funds will be used for 
educational outreach centered on the adoption of the new Transportation Safety Action Plan 
(TSAP) that department of transportation is updating.  The Transportation Safety Action Plan will 
be coming to the board for approval in early spring of 2019. 

Clackamas Safe Communities, or Drive to Zero, has a mission to reduce fatal and serious injury 
crashes and has been the recipient of ODOT-TSD funding since program inception in 2005. 

The County's Drive to Zero initiative is an inspiring goal. To be successful, we need active partners 
throughout the county that will engage in the implementation of various elements and work toward 



 
 

the behavioral change that is necessary. The TSAP and the embodiment of Drive to Zero needs 
effective communication that is centered on county stories told by county citizens. We hope that 
target audiences see themselves in these stories and add to the collection of stories of how 
together, as a county, we can achieve this inspiring vision. Ultimately, the problem we are trying to 
impact is the number of fatalities and serious injuries due to traffic crashes in the county. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the Board acceptance of the grant award of $10,000.00 from Oregon 
Department of Transportation - Safety Communities.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rob Sadowsky  
Transportation Safety Outreach Coordinator 

 






